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18th September 2024  
  
Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
Maple Class Trips  
  
On Wednesday 2nd October, Maple Class will be visiting Pizza Express in 
Arundel. The trip will link with their Geography unit – ‘Europe, with a focus on 
Italy’, and will look at the history of pizza making in Italy, how Pizza Express 
began, and the importance of selecting fresh, high-quality ingredients.   
  
During the trip, your child will get to make their own pizza, which they may eat on 
returning to school - however, we recommend that your child still brings a packed 
lunch to school that day.  
 
We will be travelling to Arundel by minibus, leaving at 8.50am and returning to 
school in time for lunch, so if your child has a hot school meal, they will arrive 
back in time to have this. We are asking for a £3 contribution towards transport 
for this trip. By paying this on MCAS by Tuesday 1st October, this will act as your 
child’s permission to attend this trip. 
  
On Monday 23rd September we will be visiting Petworth House, so that the 
children can find out about the lives of children in Petworth, during the Victorian 
period.  
  
Please ensure your child brings a coat, water bottle (no glass please) and 
packed lunch. Your child MUST wear school uniform for these trips, so please 
send them in their uniform on Monday 23rd September instead of their P.E. kit.  
 
The Local Visit Consent form will cover the visit to Petworth House. 
 
If you have any questions or queries, please come and speak to me. 
  
Many thanks for your support.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
 

  
Mrs Mayne  
Maple Class Teacher  
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